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19/03/2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to announce that Recorder club will perform at The Voyager Extravaganza on 1st 

April 2014. The children have persevered and learned some new songs that they would like to 

perform to an audience.   

 

There will be no more Tuesday after school Recorder clubs. We will rehearse during Monday 

lunchtime next week and then again at the Voyager dress rehearsal on the morning of 1st April.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say how wonderful it has been to teach the children how to 

play the recorder. They have been a delight and their regular practise has meant that they have 

made amazing progress since the beginning of the academic year.  

 

The club will be replaced with a Country Dancing club during the Summer term in preparation for 

the Peterborough Primary School Country Dancing festival.  

 

A letter will follow shortly regarding the new club which will be open to children in years 3-6.  

 

Thank you for your patience with the recorder and we look forward to performing our latest 

achievements with you on the 1st April.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher  Headteacher 

 


